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To, 

The Principal, All Colleges having NSS unit and affiliated to University of Mumbai. 

 

Ref: letter received F. No. P-32-1/2023/NS/DTE/1443-1462 dated 25th July 2024 from 

Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports/ Directorate of NSS, New Delhi letter dated 25 

July 2024. 

Sub: Organization of Programs about Union Budget 2024-25-reg 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
In reference to the above letter regarding organisation of programmes about Union 

Budget 2024-25. 

 
The Budget for 2024-25 was presented by the Hon'ble Finance Minister. The Budget 

proposed is Youth Centric and there are various schemes proposed by Government of India 

for development of Youth. The Expectations of Youth and their needs are also focused in 

this budget. In this regard, the Ministry has directed to disseminate the information of 

Youth related Schemes and provisions under Union Budget 2024-25 to youth by NSS 

units.  

 
In this regard, all College NSS Units are to organise different activities like 

webinars, seminars and group discussions on Union Budget in all NSS units and event 

should be created on My Bharat Portal, so that the large number of Youth may be 

benefitted through various Youth Development Schemes of Government of India. 

Report, photographs / Video clips of programs organised shall be submitted to this office 

as well as to NSS Regional Directorate, Pune be shared in official Whatsapp group of NSS  
                                                                          

 

      Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                       
              Mr. Sushil Shinde, 

                             O.S.D., N.S.S.  

Encl:- above reference letter. 


